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Water Pipeling Comments <nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com>

Please dé.ny the.deméhd from the Southern Nevada
Water Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine

Lincoln counties.

1 message

and

Fred Thompson <love fred@yahoo.com> Tue, Nov 15, 2011 at 7:51 PM

Reply-To: Fred Thompson <love.fred@yahoo.com=
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 15, 2011

Jason King
NV

Dear King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming:; Draining 50
billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over
a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this
project.

So make it a condition that if this project is approved, Las Vegas
water rates cannot be increased more that 0.1% per year for the next
100 years. If members of the Southern Nevada Water Authority really
want this, let them pay for it out of their own pockets!

We urge you to deny the applications filed by the Southern Nevada Water
Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada.

Sincerely,

Mr. Fred Thompson DEC 61 231

PO Box 21485

Reno, NV 89515-1485 .
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